
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

Dear Mr. Beauchesne,

11th December 
19 3 6

I am highly honoured by the kind suggestion 

which you send me In your letter of the 8th December. 

Naturally I accept the suggestion that I should beoome 

a fellow of the Royal Society of Canada with the utmost 

gratification.

Yours sincerely,

Arthur Beauchesne, Esq., 
Honorary Secretary,
The Royal Society of Canada


